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 WONDER       GRIP®      ARE     PROUD   TO 
ANNOUNCE         THEY       ARE       NOW AN 

SA8000            CERTIFIED-SITE 

At Wonder Grip®, we are extremely proud to have successfully achieved SA8000 Certification, 
which enhances our current SMETA 4-pillar audit methodology together with the 
&Wider Worker Survey; both successfully completed this year for the second year running.  

Social Accountability and Ethical Compliance now forms an integral part of our Corporate Culture 
in complying with highly respected standards and accreditations recognised by all customers, 
retailers and end users; creating an extremely robust compliance system.

Who developed SA 8000?
It was developed in 1989 by Social Accountability International, formerly the Council on Economic 
Priorities, by an advisory board consisting of trade unions, NGOs, civil society organizations and 
companies.

What is the SA8000 Standard based on?
The SA8000 Standard is based on internationally recognized standards of decent work, including 
the Universal Declaration of Human Rights, ILO conventions, and national laws. SA8000 applies a 
management-systems approach to social performance and emphasizes continual improvement—
not checklist-style auditing.

Elements of the Standard
* Child Labor
* Forced or Compulsory Labor
* Health and Safety
* Freedom of Association & Right to Collective Bargaining
* Discrimination
* Disciplinary Practices
* Working Hours
* Remuneration
* Management System.

SA8000 improves standards for our workers and our business. 
At Wonder Grip® we are continually striving to improve the standards for our workers, and as a 
business. Management systems, worker engagement, a culture of continuous improvement, and 
other elements of SA8000 not only lead to better working conditions and worker well-being, but they 
also have benefits for productivity, stakeholder relationships, market access, and more.

The Senior Management would like to take this opportunity 
to thank it's teams for their continued commitment, determination and hard 

work in striving for continual improvement!  

WONDER GRIP® - CSR NEWSLETTER - MAY 2022

VICTORIA DUPONT – CSR AUDITOR 18.05.2022
For further details or assistance please contact Wonder Grip - 

vicky.dupont@wondergrip.com 


	CSR_Newsletter_December 2020.pdf
	CSR_Newsletter_February2021.pdf



